

NEWSLETTER

News

_

November 2007

Wiley Rein LLP and the Election Law Practice Group are pleased to announce that Caleb P. Burns and D. Mark Renaud have been elected to the firm's partnership effective January 1, 2008. Please join us in congratulating them both on this achievement.

Caleb and Mark both joined the firm in 2000. Since that time, they have been intimately involved in all areas of campaign finance, lobbying and ethics law. They regularly counsel multinational corporations, trade associations, lobbying firms, media companies, candidate committees, leadership PACs and nonprofits on the application of these laws. They also regularly work on state and federal court litigation, as well as on administrative proceedings.

Mark received his law degree from the University of Virginia School of Law and undergraduate degree from Yale College. Caleb holds a law degree from New York University School of Law and an undergraduate degree from Duke University.

wiley.law 1